
Library News 
POP INTO OUR LIBRARY THIS TERM AND 

READ A GOOD BOOK! 

Our creative little library elves have once again been very busy in 

the holidays bringing our library to life with some amazing 

displays. A real cinema feel has been created and “if you loved the movie you are certainly 

going to like the book.” So please POP in and open up a GOOD BOOK! 

Thank you to Olivia and Jill for assisting me to make the library a fun and 

vibrant leaning centre for our students.  

Students are encouraged to bring their library bags to school each week 

and borrow books to read and share with you at home. This year 

students will earn “BOOK BUCKS” for borrowing which can be exchange 

for rewards.  

Library Days are: 

Tuesday: Kinder/Year 1 and Years 2/3 

Wednesday: Year 4 and Years 5/6 

Library will also be open at recess times from 1.40-2.00pm on both days 

Scholastic Book Club was distributed this week to all students. 

If you are interested in purchasing books you may do so online 

or return form and money to school by Friday 21st February. 

We encourage all our students to POP open and read good 
books at home each night. Besides being fun, reading each 

night improves reading, exercises the brain, improves concentration, increases 

vocabulary and language skills and develops imagination. Please encourage and 

assist your child to read each night. I would love you to capture your child reading 

with a photo and email it to me (julie.doolan@cg.catholic.edu.au) for display in our 

library this term.  

This term Kinder, Year 1 and Year 2 can POP into the library and share a story 

and POPCORN with Tasmin and Tylerr each Tuesday in the recess break. Year 5/6 

are invited in on Wednesdays for ‘Milk and Bookies’ and share with a buddy 

insights into their independent reading. Years 3 and 4 will participate in Book Café 

with Mrs Lucas at the Terracotta on Mondays starting in Week 5. 

I look forward again this year to supporting our delightful students GROW through reading. 

Regards, Julie Doolan 
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